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Divers Honored with NorCal Award 
Submitted by Steve Sherman

From left: Morgan Matranga (Moraga) 14-15 girls, 
Harrison Fisher (Alamo) 13 & under boys and 
Brenna Cetrone (Orinda) 13 & under girls. 

All three divers placed second in total points for all NorCal 
diving meets during the past year in their prospective age 
groups. These points came from competitions on 1 meter, 3 
meter, and occasionally platform as well.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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